
From: AGO - CAP  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 5:11 PM 
To: adelle@turkestrauss.com 
Subject: Public Records Act Request 
 

Dear Lizzy Adell, 

 

Please see attached in response to your Public Records Act request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Crystal Baldwin 

Consumer Assistance Program 

Office of the Attorney General 

Mailing Address:  

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 

 

Consumer Assistance Hotline:  800-649-2424 

Email: ago.cap@vermont.gov 
 
 

mailto:adelle@turkestrauss.com
mailto:ago.cap@vermont.gov


CHARITY R. CLARK  
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 
 

 

TEL: (802) 828-3171 
 

www.ago.vermont.gov  

 
STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 

 
October 17, 2023  
 
Via email to adelle@turkestrauss.com 
 
Lizzy Adell 
Turke & Strauss LLP 
613 Williamson Street, Suite 201 
Madison, WI 53703 
 
Re: Public Records Request  
 
Dear Lizzy Adell, 
 
After reviewing your records request dated October 16, 2023, we have determined that we have 
no records that are responsive to your request. 
 
If you feel information or records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy 
Attorney General in writing at:  
 

Robert McDougall 
Deputy Attorney General 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001  

 
Thank you for contacting the Vermont Attorney General's Office.  
                                                                       
Sincerely, 
 
 
Crystal Baldwin 
Consumer Assistance Program 
Office of the Attorney General 
State of Vermont 
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